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Please do not divert water

1 message

Sara Oliver Erwine <sara@gbis.com>
To: nsepipelinecomments @gmail.com

Mr. King

| believe other solutions are possible to answering the need for water in
Southem Nevada rather than diverting it from other parts of the state. |
have always practiced water consenation especially since | am aware that
Ilive in the arid West. Simply a growing population does not justify
removing water from those who depend upon it.

Southemn Nevada Water Authority's proposal will risk the livelihood of
both those in Eastem Nevada by draining their resources and those in
Southem Nevada who will be forced to pay for expensive project.
Please deny SNWA's request for water rights in the Great Basin.
Nevadans cannot afford this project.

Sara Oliver Erwine

1430 Joanie Court
Reno, NV 89509-3932
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